
TOWN HOUSE ADVISORY GROUP  
MINUTES  

May 26, 2022 
 

 
Attending: Rockwell Fuller, chair, Curt Albee, vice chair, Paul Kifner, overseer, Steve Handy, 
Tim Bergeron,  
 

1. Grounds work by Rocky, Red Taplin, Bart Rutledge, and Steve Handy has been 
completed for the year. Lime was spread as well as loam, bark mulch, compost and 
some seeding. 

2. The belfry railing was raised and secured in place during the past month. The Group 
is extremely pleased with Mike Catroneo’s work. He will be coming back in the next 
week with some threaded rod to finish a detail. 

3. The Group’s desire to move the backhouse path will have to wait until the end of the 
season.  Rocky hopes that Kenny Smith might be available to do the work.  

4. The Group will move audio equipment from the Town Office to the Town House 
on June1st at 9 AM. 

5. Paul reviewed the events schedule for the season:  
6/15: School Graduation 
6/21: First music event on the Common – The Pillsbury Slow Boys 
7/02: the Lion’s Club Variety Show 
7/05: Music - Ted Mortimer 
7/08-09: Lucia Linehan wedding 
7/17: The Orange County Democratic Committee Meeting 
7/19: Music – Timothy James 
8/02: Music – Still Hill 
8/05: Behren’s wedding 
8/16: Music – Colin McCaffry 
8/30: Music – Rocket Science 

6. No painting will be done at the Town House this season. Rocky will talk with Home 
Partners to work out the details of the new 4 year contract moving forward. 

7. The WiFi installation is almost complete. This will be wrapped up over the next two 
weeks hopefully. 

8. John Echternach will look at the clock in the next week or two, as the bell is not 
ringing for some reason.  

9. The next THAG meeting will be held on June 23rd at 5 PM at the Town House 
 
Respectfully submitted by: Steve Handy 


